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Welcome Parents! 

We wanted to say hello and introduce ourselves. We look forward to 
serving as Newbury Park High’s SEDAC reps for the 2022-23 school 
year.  SEDAC is the Special Education District Advisory Council that works 
closely with the Conejo Valley Unified School District in discussing matters 
related to special education services and supports for students with an IEP 
or 504 plan.  SEDAC encourages the sharing of needs, accomplishments, 
and activities in order to support a high-quality program for special 
education students. 

As your SEDAC reps, we are here to learn more about what is important to 
you.  Our hope is to be a supporting voice for our kids throughout the 
school year.  We look forward to sharing SEDAC news with you and 
NPHS’s School Site Council. You can also access are important 
information related to SEDAC on our school website under the parent tab. 

For SEDAC to work well, we need to open lines of communication.  We 
hope that you will join the conversation and share your questions, concerns 
and thoughts. You are welcome to email us or attend the monthly SEDAC 
and School Site Council meetings. Please refer to the NPHS website for 
meeting times and agendas. 

Jenny Crosby    Shadi Khodavandloo 

mrscrosby@msn.com            shadikhoda@gmail.com 
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